
 

  

 
Our academic year is now in full swing! It's remarkable to think that we've 
already been in school for a month. As our students settle back into their 
school routines, we understand that your family is also adapting to new 
schedules and habits. These new routines are instrumental in ensuring our 
students' success at school. Some of these routines may include: 
 
Establishing a peaceful bedtime routine, perhaps centered around reading 
books. 
Ensuring that students get a full 9-12 hours of restorative sleep. 
Providing a nourishing and healthy breakfast to fuel their day. 
These routines play a crucial role in preparing both the body and the mind for 
optimal learning. 
 
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the parents who drop off and pick up their 
children, as your patience contributes significantly to their safety. Throughout 
the month of September, our dedicated staff have diligently built strong 
relationships with our students, taught important routines and procedures, 
initiated the development of social and emotional skills, and set both short-term 
and long-term educational goals. 
 
We acknowledge that parents are our students' first and most influential 
educators. We are committed to maintaining an ongoing partnership with 
families throughout your child's educational journey here at Valley View. We 
encourage parents to ensure they receive the necessary communication to 
actively engage in their child's education. Please don't hesitate to reach out to 
your child's teachers if you have any questions concerning their academic 
progress, growth, or behavior at school. We eagerly anticipate maintaining 
open and effective communication with each and every one of you throughout 
the school year. 
 
Your unwavering support is genuinely invaluable, and please rest assured that 
we are always here, ready to collaborate as a united team with you! 
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It’s the Jaguar Way!  
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in this issue >>> 

Mr, Doug Pieschek, Principal 
Mr. Jason Fisch, Assoicate Principal 

Important dates >>> 
 
 
Oct. 1 Bully Prevention Month Begins 
Oct. 3 Winter Musical Practice 3:15-4:30pm  
Oct. 4 National Walk to School Day 
Oct. 10 Winter Musical Practice 3:15-4:30pm 
Oct. 13   2 hour Early Release at 1:15pm 
Oct. 17 Winter Musical Practice 3:15-4:30pm 
Oct. 19 Club Choice Pickup 3:15pm-5:30pm 
Oct. 23 Picture Re-take Day 
Oct. 24 Winter Musical Practice 3:15-4:30pm 
Oct. 27 No School: Teacher Inservice 
Oct. 30 Winter Musical Practice 3:15-4:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr. Jason Fisch, Associate Principal 

*It’s the Jaguar Way! 
 

*Parent/Teacher Conference Sign Up Window 
 

*After School Student Release 
 

*Where to Pay for Lunch & Student Fees  
 

*Morning Playground Supervision 
 

*Ashwaubenon School District App 
 
 

 
 

 

The 

Valley View Elementary School  

Website:  www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/valleyview 
#WeAreASD  ww.facebook.com/vv.ashwaubenon Follow@ValleyViewASD 

Attendance Email at Valley View 
 

Last year a Valley View attendance email 
address was created to help parents in their 
communication with Valley View staff. The 
email address is:  
 

vvattendance@ashwaubenonk12.org   
 
This email will go directly to the Valley View 
office staff and is for parents to use when 
reporting their student’s absences from 
school. This email can also be used to report 
students coming to school late or needing to 
leave school early. When sending your 
email, be sure to include: 
 

• The student’s full name 
• The teacher name 
• The date/time of the 

absence 
• The reason for the absence 
• Your name 

 



 PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES are Virtual & In-Person 
 

Our November fall conferences will be here before we know it.  The sign up 
window for fall conferences will open in Conference Manager on October 16th 
at 12:00pm. Valley View’s fall conferences are scheduled for November 1st 
from 4:00-7:30pm and November 2nd from 12:30-7:30pm. Watch our Weekly 
Wednesday emails for information regarding sign up for Parent Teacher 
Conferences. You can find additional information for Conference Manager 
and Parent-Teacher Conferences on the Valley View website under Families, 
on the Parent-Teacher Conference page. 
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AFTER SCHOOL STUDENT RELEASE 
 
Parents are asked to communicate any changes in 
your child’s after school release to the classroom 
teacher.  The office staff does not need to know about 
student pickups after 3:15pm. Parents are 
encouraged to keep a consistant after school plan to 
avoid confusion. It is suggested to pickup your 
student from the bus stop or Y-program if that is the 
normal after school release plan for your child. In the 
event of an emergency, please contact the school 
office prior to 2:00 p.m. to ensure that your child’s 
teacher receives the message. 
 

This is not meant to inconvenience you, but rather to 
ensure the safety of your child and that we have the 
correct information of how your child is to get home. 
Your cooperation is most appreciated. 
 

Valley View Elementary Mission:   
Celebrating students one child at a time to achieve success. 

Ashwaubenon Schools - There's an app for that! 
 

Ashwaubenon School District has a mobile app.  The app features the most 
sought after information in a mobile-customized format. The app is FREE and 
available for both Apple iOS (iPhone/iPad) and Android devices.  
 
All the information in the app is automatically captured from our web or social 
media sites. So, the app’s information is automatically up-to-date.  Some 
examples of info on the app are Calendars, Lunch Menus, News, Social Media 
Feeds and Contact Info with Maps. The app also includes a Notifications function. 
 
Visit http://launch.customschoolapp.net/ashwaubenon/ 
our launching site which has links to the app in both Apple’s App Store and 
Google’s Play Store. 

MORNING PLAYGROUND 
SUPERVISION 

 
Playground supervision at Valley View starts at 
7:45am each morning therefore students should 
not be dropped off at school prior to 7:45am. 
Students are expected to play on the playground 
until the first bell rings at 8:08am. Students will line 
up on the back playground by their grade level door 
and walk into school as a classroom. All students 
are expected to be in the classroom by the time the 
second bell rings at 8:15am. Students arriving after 
8:15am must report to front office door for a late slip 
before reporting to the classroom.  
 
Our breakfast program runs from 7:45am to 8:10am 
each morning except on days when there is a late 
start for school. Breakfast students will be allowed 
in the back doors by playground supervisors 
starting at 7:45am. Breakfast students should 
not enter the building in the front of the school.  

http://launch.customschoolapp.net/ashwaubenon/

